Debra Thomeson — —

From: Kellii Wood <kellii2005@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 4:24 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Ordinance 2020-19

Mayor Jensen and Borough Assembly,

I'm in support of the ordinance in question. I trust the experts, do not believe it is an infringement of
our freedoms, is being put in place to protect us, and is being considered for our best interests.

Thank you for your time
Kellii Wood



